
Announcement of  
2015 Chinese-Speaking Students’ Perfecting Training 

 

Dear brothers,                                  March 29, 2015 
 

We praise the Lord for His blessing on the labor among the Chinese-speaking students in the 
past eleven years.  With the cooperation of the local churches, nearly ten thousand students have been 
saved and baptized in North America during this period of time and have come into the church life in 
various degrees. According to Brother Lee’s fellowship and leading in Elders’ Training, Book 4, 
Chapter 10, we have been holding an annual one-week perfecting training to perfect these newly-
saved ones in the aspects of truth, life, vision, and service. 
 

In order to carry out this burden to produce these students as useful members of the Body we 
feel that our perfecting of them should go a step further, especially for those students who were small 
group leaders in the past perfecting trainings, those who are currently active on the campuses and 
those who have demonstrated a strong desire to pursue the Lord and serve Him.  Therefore, as we 
practiced last year, we will: 

 
1. Encourage these students to attend the summer training in Anaheim. 
2. Gather together any of these students who are able to remain in Southern California after the 

summer training from July 5 to 9 for a time of prayer and fellowship in preparation for the 
perfecting training, however, only with the recommendation from their local elders. We 
welcome any blending coworkers who have the burden and time to come to perfect them.   

 
The annual Chinese-speaking students’ perfecting training will be held in Franklin Park, NJ 

from July 27 to August 2.  As in the past, there will be weekend extensions to the perfecting training 
in other areas in North America according to the request of the local churches.  This training should 
not in any way replace or supersede the summer training in Anaheim or any regular regional Chinese-
speaking conferences. 
 

We hope you will pray concerning this burden and encourage the local Chinese-speaking 
students and their serving ones to register for this training.  If the elders feel that anyone in their 
locality is not suitable for participation in this training due to either their spiritual or physical 
condition, please let us know, as this would help us in our review of the applications. Thank you. 

 
 
 
The blending co-workers in the Lord’s recovery 
 
 



For information regarding the training, please see the following: 
 
 

 Preparation Training (Seed training)  
 

For all details please refer to the registration website: http://mswe1.org/training 
 
 

 Perfecting Training  
 

Training date: July 27(morning) - July 31(noon) 

Conference date: July 31(evening) – August 2 (noon) 

Location: The Church in Franklin, 24 Evelyn Ave, Franklin Park, NJ 08823, Tel (732) 297-8430 

Check-in: After 4:00 PM on July 26. 

Registration due date:  June 28 

Registration website: http://mswe1.org/training or fax registration to (609) 799-2504   

Lodging: Hospitality or self-arranged local hotels. 

Cost: $100 for meals, $10 for outlines. 

 
Contacts:  Livingstone Wu  (732) 718-8793 (cell) 

      Guixue Peter Yu (609) 933-5098 (cell) 
       Email: info@churchinfranklin.org 
 

 

 


